September 1, 2021

Letter to the Mayor and Council

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter in support of the installation of speed bumps and signage (30km/hr, Traffic Calmed Area, etc.) on Alpine Way.

I am aware that a bylaw will be passed on September 7<sup>th</sup>, 2021 that the speed limit on all municipal roads in Whistler will be decreased from 50km/hr to 30 km/hr. However, I believe that this will be ignored by drivers and it will be difficult to enforce. In my opinion, the only enforceable deterrent to slow drivers down in the Alpine Meadows neighbourhood is installing speed bumps which provide a physical obstacle to excessive vehicle speed.

I encourage council to install speed bumps, similar to the ones installed on Rainbow Drive, on Alpine Way.

Peter Bennett 8156 Alpine way, Whistler, BC V8E 0G2